
 

 

 
Date 15th December 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our topic next term, Year 2 have planned a visit to The Emergency Services Museum, 
Sheffield. The visit will be on Tuesday 27th January 2015. Children will leave school at 9.00am 
and return by the end of the school day. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform, sensible footwear and a waterproof coat. Please 
also provide a packed lunch and drink in a plastic container. If your child is entitled to free 
school meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch then please indicate this on 
the slip below. Optional spending money for the gift shop (for which your child will be 
responsible for themselves) of up to a very maximum amount of £3.00 may be brought. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £9.60 per child. If we do not receive enough contributions, then the 
visit will have to be cancelled. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to school together with any contributions before 
Friday  9th January 2015. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
P Dobbin  
Headteacher  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
I give permission for my child _______________________ Class_______ to take part in the 
visit to the Emergency Services Museum, Sheffield. 
  
    I enclose the £9.60 to cover the cost of the visit 
 

 My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like a packed lunch 
 
Signed ______________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number___________________________________ 


